
__. - _ _ _ _ - _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _

p o p -oRo..
_

>

M 4 UNITED STATES

[" 3 NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
5 ': j WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

%,...../
August 2,1982

.F

Ms. Emma Rita Mihal
3440 Hilltop Drive IN RESPONSE REFER
Panna, OH 44134 TO F01A-82-310

Dear Ms. Mihal:

This is in response to your letter dated July 5,1982, in which you
requested pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, copies of all
documents concerning byproduct material licensed to Lakewood Hospital
and other documents, as described in your letter.

We have completed our search for records subject to your request and we
have not located any documents in addition to those provided to you with
our letter dated July 29, 1982.

The charge for reproducing records not located in the NRC Public Document
Room is five cents ($0.05) per page as specified in 10 CFR 9.14(b).
Accordingly, the cost of reproducing the 278 pages provided to you with
my letter dated July 29,1982 is $13.90.

You will be billed for this amount by our Division of Accounting.

This completes our action on your request.

Sincerely,

k ukp e

J. M. Felton, Director
- Division of Rules and Records

Office of Administration
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